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NSIC has been approached by its counterpart in 
South Korea regarding the procurement of 
Galvanized Pipes from a reputable MSME 
manufacturer of India. 

 
The South Korean counterpart have duly provided 
comprehensive specifications and quantities required 
for the Galvanized Pipes (Click here for specifications 
and quantity). 
 
The designated delivery locations are Gurugram, 
Haryana and Lumbini Province, Nepal. 
 
Interested MSMEs specializing in the production of 
Galvanized Pipes are earnestly requested to submit 
their particulars in the prescribed format (Click here 
for Format- Annexure-A), along with their product 
catalogs, to the designated email address 
icdivision@nsic.co.in at their earliest convenience. 
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